
From: Weis, Jeremy John <jweis@sled.sc.gov>
To: Danny VaratDannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov
CC: Creswell, Reidrcreswell@sled.sc.gov

Lind, Brett W.BrettLind@SCDPS.GOV
Date: 3/29/2018 10:56:55 AM

Subject: Annual Leave - Mar 31 to Apr 8

Hi Danny 

Just a reminder, but I will be out on annual leave from Mar 31 till Apr 8. During that time, Brett will be handling the day-to-
day operations of the detail. If there is an emergency, or the need arises, please don't hesitate to call Reid as well. Hope you 
all have a great week!

S/A Jeremy Weis
Executive Protection Unit
South Carolina Law Enforcement Division
4400 Broad River Road
Columbia, SC 29210
Main - 803-737-9000
Mobile - 803-260-0848
Email - jweis@sled.sc.gov
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